Public Notice for Logic and Accuracy Testing

Pursuant to O.C.G.A. § 21-2-379.6 ( c ) notice is hereby given that the logic and accuracy testing on
the voting equipment to be used in the General Election held November 5, 2024 will begin at 9:00
am on Monday, Sept. 23, 2024 and will continue until completed. The testing will be at the Jack
Strickland Community Center, 621 W. Pine Street. The test procedure is open to the public.
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Tony Thompéﬁn, Elect%n Superintendent City of Metter

Filed for publication on Sept. 18, 2024
To run 1x in newspaper’s online messaging and on the newspaper’s website

Also, the county governing body website and the Probate Court’s Facebook page.



